At the request of the Committee appointed by the
Official Board, the actual unveiling of the memorial
plaque will be carried out by Mrs. H. D. Dudley and Mrs.

W. Johnston, both of whom lost sons in freedom’s cause.

We send you this letter believing that, if at all
possible, you will desire to be present at this service of
unveiling and dedication. It is our hope and praver that

you will be able to share our fellowship on this memorable

oceasion.,

Yours faithfully,

A. A. Rogers
Minister

F. Mittlefehldt
J. A- Rowden

G. A- Hedley
Committee of the Official Board.

February 16th, 1948



